
The Macomb County Employees' Retirement System does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission or access to its 
programs, activities, or services as required by Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. If you require further information 
or need to request an accommodation under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact us by email at 
MCERS@macombgov.org or by calling (586) 469-5250. 

  
                            BOARD MEMBERS 
 
         Mark Deldin, Macomb County Executive Designee Bryan Santo, Director Department of Roads 

           Harold Haugh, Macomb County Board Chair Designee Larry Lee, Employee Representative 
           Larry Rocca, Macomb County Treasurer Daniel Willis, Employee Representative 
           Michael Grix, Employee Representative George Brumbaugh, Retiree Representative 
 

           Stephen Smigiel, Secretary John Schapka, Corporation Counsel 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The meeting of the Retirement Board scheduled for Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. has been CANCELLED.   
 
The next meeting of the Retirement Board is scheduled for Thursday, June 9, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

 

  

         _____________________________________ 

         Stephen Smigiel, MCERS Secretary 

 
 


